
Southeast Announces Spring 2020 Textbook Return Options, Information on 
Summer Textbooks, Course Materials  
 

As we approach the end of the spring semester and prepare for summer, we are sharing 
information to guide you through the process of returning your spring textbooks and 
obtaining summer textbooks and other course materials. 
  

Returning Textbooks 
Textbook Rental and the Southeast Bookstore have arranged no-contact drop off locations 
on the Southeast campuses. Students who are unable to return books in person should use 
the pre-paid shipping option to return books. There is no cost to the student to use pre-
paid shipping. Spring rental textbooks are still due on Monday, May 18, 2020, however, 
students can return books to both Textbook Rental and the Southeast Bookstore until June 
2, 2020 without penalty. Students are encouraged to return books as soon as possible. 
  
Summer Textbooks and Course Materials 

Textbook Rental and the Southeast Bookstore are offering curbside pick-up. Details on how 
to order your summer course materials online from Textbook Rental are available 
at https://semo.edu/textbookrental. For instructions to order materials online from the 
Southeast Bookstore 
visit  https://www.bkstr.com/southeastmissouriststore/shop/textbooks-and-course-
materials. Textbook Rental and the Southeast Bookstore will mail your summer course 
materials to you at no cost if you are unable to pick them up in person. 
  
If you have questions about your textbooks and other course materials, please refer to the 
webpages listed here or email Textbook Rental at rentabook@semo.edu and the Southeast 
Bookstore at southeast@bkstr.com. 
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